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NOTICE 

Pursuant to the Memo no.1058-Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 28.10.2021 of Govt. of West 

Bengal, Department of Higher Education, the Academy will start offline classes in the campus 

with effect from Tuesday, November 16, 2021. 

All  the students of BBA, BCA, BMS and MMS of the Academy are hereby advised to report to 

their respective Departments on November 16, 2021. The reporting time will be intimated to the 

students at their institutional E-mail addresses by the Admin Office. 

Please carry two vaccination certificates, mask and sanitizer for your own safety. 

The Academy welcomes you back to the campus with renewed enthusiasm so that you can carry 

on your studies once again in the vibrant campus atmosphere. 

  
  

  

Sd/- 
Prof (Dr.) Gour Banerjee 
Principal 

  

 


